
 
 

 

Please be advised that the Public Meeting regarding the Town’s Official Plan that is  

 

scheduled to be held at 6:30 p.m. on August 20, 2015, has been POSTPONED.   Council  

 

has elected to exercise the option to be included in the County of Renfrew’s Official Plan  

 

and will reschedule a public meeting at a later date.        

 

 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 

MEETING POSTPONMENT 


